
                  

 

 

 

 

 

At this year’s Christmas Fair, Oswald Road PTA (FORS) will again be holding 

our ‘Christmas Crib’ competition. The competition is inspired by the 

‘Christmas cribs of Krakow’ (see below, or Google for more images). The 

brighter and more sparkly the better! 

 

   Size: no bigger than 45 x 30 cms, and 50cm high, please. 

 

There will be categories for:  Foundation stage  

       Key stage 1  

       Key stage 2 

    

Bring your cribs to the reception desk after school on Friday 1st December. 

The judging will take place at 4.30 so the entries need to be with us by 

then. The winners will be announced, and prizes handed out, at the 

Christmas Fair on Saturday 2nd December. Many thanks to Barbakan for 

supporting us again with this event. 
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